## Riley, Kate

From: Jay Yesselman

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 11:57 AM

To: Jan Devereux Cc: Riley, Kate

Subject: Re: Tobin VLUS question/comment for meeting 7/29 (traffic questions)

## Hi Kate:

Along with Jan and neighbors I am concerned about traffic on Vassal. If anything Covid will potentially add significantly to the traffic. In addition to the points Jan made about increased traffic:

If each bus will need to transport fewer kids more bus trips will result. If parents are concerned about using buses then more families will turn to cars.

How will the traffic study account for these concerns?

Jay Yesselman

Sent from my iPhone.